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Our 32nd year and it was a great start. I want to thank everyone who helped to make it 
such a success! 
As we see old friends and make new ones, get set-up in our classrooms, and greet our 
teachers, there is a wonderful atmosphere of expectation for the coming week. we had 
33. We so missed Pam Johnson the formal director, she will forever be in our hearts. 
Our teachers were Capri Boyle Jones, Ania Knap, Sarah Guiliani. Our rug exhibit has 
36 pieces this year. I must thank you for everyone that helped. Ben Guiliani is 
indepensible! 
This year we had a Auction it was awesome, everyone loved it. Our auctioneer was 
Stella Rohde  
.We did have a store however I always in encourage students to buy from the teachers 
first, 
I am already working on next year and I hope you will join us. Its wonderful school our 
teachers for next 2026 will be Capri Boyle Jones, Ania Knap. Holly Garman, Dawn 
Herbert, Nancy Parcel! 
If you need information or want to be added to our email list for registration, please 
email me a at: 
Uhookrugs@yahoo.com 
 
  Respectfully submit 
Sarah Guiliani 
Director  
Maryland Shores Rug School 
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